
O-1 President’s Report
Oct 9, 2024

● Attended July board meeting
● Worked on and sent to Ryne and Sherrie and Roy the committee assignments for this

year
● Attended LI meeting in July
● Attended Membership meeting in July
● Attended Communications Committee meeting in July
● Attended LI meeting in August
● Attended Membership meeting in August
● Sent Newsletter job ad and bylaw language for membership vote to Admin committee
● Accepted resignation from Lesley Langley of the Leadership Institute Committee, worked

to find her replacement and a new committee member as well.
● Sent call for committee volunteers - learned some things

○ Hard (impossible?) to reply just to me, repliers’ email address isn’t included in the
responding email

○ Looking at ALA committee form, will discuss possibilities with Roy
● Attended LI and Membership meetings in September
● Attended Admin committee meeting in September
● Interviewed prospect for webmaster position

Naylor Project
● Attended Naylor implementation meeting
● Set up Naylor group meetings for MPLA folks
● Worked on the Naylor Project document with Sherrie, Roy, Ryne, and Erin
● Attended design meeting for new member portal site in July
● Set up committees and reports in new software
● Asked Roy to work on portal interface, he’s collaborating with communication committee

on images for this

Newsletter Editor Job Search
● Created Job ad, referred to Admin committee for approval, got into the Oct newsletter

Respectfully submitted,

Robin Hastings



Main Page

Sub Page


